APPLYING FOR FINANCIAL AID

The financial aid application process for the academic year begins Oct.
1. All students are encouraged to complete and submit the FAFSA as
soon as possible after Oct. 1, designating VCU (school code 003735) to
receive the results. In order to reduce problems, errors and omissions on
the FAFSA, students are encouraged to apply electronically using FAFSA
on the Web (https://studentaid.gov/). Once the FAFSA is filed, the federal
processor will send the student a Student Aid Report or electronic SAR
acknowledgement and also will electronically send the information to
the VCU Office of Financial Aid, if VCU was listed as a school to receive
the data. If additional information is needed to complete processing of
the application, the VCU Office of Financial Aid will send the student a
request for additional information. Responding promptly to such requests
will ensure timely processing of the application. Once the review of
FAFSA data has been completed, the Office of Financial Aid will send the
student a financial aid award notification.

Please note that health professions students (dentistry, medicine, nursing
or pharmacy) must provide both student and parental information on the
FAFSA to apply and receive consideration for Title VII grants and loans
from the Department of Health and Human Services.
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